Center for Judicial Accountability

From: Center for Judicial Accountability <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2013 12:07 PM

To: 'rblau@nydailynews.com’

Subject: Your June 4th article: "CIVIL SERVICE: State managers seeks raises to bring their salaries

higher than those of subordinates”

Dear Mr. Blau,

There’s a powerful story to be written about legislative corruption — the topic de jour — involving the “Pay Commission
Act”, identified by your June 4" article. Indeed, the story will not only expose legislative corruption, but the corruption
of William Thompson, Jr. who headed what your article incorrectly calls the “judicial salary commission”.

I would be happy to furnish you full details and documentation. Meantime, here’s the direct link to our

webpage pertaining to S.2953 and A.246 — the bill establishing a special commission on compensation for managerial
and confidential state employees, NOW on the Senate and Assembly floor for a vote: http://www.judgewatch.org/web-
pages/judicial-compensation/judicial-compensation-progeny.htm .

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
914-455-4373



